

OFFICE OF THE BOROUGH PRESIDENT 10 RICHMOND TERRACE STATEN ISLAND, NY 10301

VITO J. FOSSELLA BOROUGH PRESIDENT 718.816.2000

Nov. 10, 2022

VNS Health 220 East 42nd Street New York, NY 10017

Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to extend my warmest greetings to the many generous supporters of VNS Health as you hold your 2022 Benefit, "The Future of Care. The Comfort of Home."

As Borough President, I take a great deal of pride in recognizing organizations that care for the health of Staten Islanders. For 128 years, VNS Health has been on the frontlines of every crisis faced by the residents of Staten Island and New York City. The skilled care provided by VNS Health has allowed countless Staten Islanders to remain safe and healthy in their homes and communities.

I also wish to congratulate Dr. Eugenie F. Doyle and Stephen A. Warnke as the recipients of the distinguished Lillian D. Wald Award for their significant contributions to the help and welfare of others.

Very truly yours,

Vito J. Fossella